
PUBLIC NOTICE  

Caution against “Frauds” 

 

It has been brought to B&WSSC’s notice that some unauthorized and unscrupulous persons are 

attempting to falsely use the name/logo of B&WSSC in respect of their personal & professional gains 

with a malafide and dishonest intention to mislead and defraud innocent and unwary members of the 

public. 

The public in general is hereby cautioned against such unauthorized and unscrupulous persons and 

are advised to verify the details of B&WSSC employees from the official website of B&WSSC – 

www.bwssc.in or by giving a call at 011 40342940.  

B&WSSC bears no responsibility for any associated loss or damage suffered directly or indirectly 

therefrom.  

To report such frauds and complaints write to us at: info@bwssc.in 

 

http://www.bwssc.in/

